
  
 

 

MacMillan Cancer Coffee Morning  

Thank you to the support for this event.  The new 

reception parents really                                        

appreciated the cakes 

and hopefully you did as 

well at the end of the day. 

We raised £124.74! 

 

Forest School & Swimming 

Next term, Forest School will be for Year 2 on 

Tuesdays and Year 3 on Wednesdays. Swimming will 

be Year 2 Elm class on Wednesdays. 

 

Wet weather 

Many children are bringing in coats to school, but 

there are still some that are not.  We will be sending 

children out to play in wet, windy and cold weather.   

 

 

Website 

Class webpages show regular updates on learning 

opportunities that are taking place at school. 

 

Name everything 

A big plea from us for this weekend – check all your 

child’s school clothes, including shoes and coats, to 

make sure everything is named. 

 

 

 

 

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 

Please see our privacy notice our website: 

https://www.clf.uk/governance/statement/privacy-

notice/  

 

We will be providing you with an opportunity to 

check a data sheet of information we have on your 

child at Parents Evening.  Please can you be ready 

to update on the night knowing any new 

information, such as contact phone numbers and 

addresses. 

 

Reading 

A big thank you from all the teachers, especially our 

Reading leaders, Mrs Brice and Miss Hall, for the 

support of the new reading challenge at home. 

Daily reading really improves children’s reading skills. 

 

Multi-Skills Competitions 

Last week Year 4’s 

participated in the Multi-

Skills tournament. They 

represented the school 

well and enjoyed 

participating in a range 

of sports, including 

fencing!  

 

Christmas Performances 

We will hold 5 performances in the last week of term 

for Reception to Year 4. We are sharing these dates 

with you (see list to the left).  Over the next two 

weeks, we will organise the ticket allocation.  We are 

holding one 5pm show, which we need children to 

return to school for.  Please can you organise for your 

child to be picked up and returned to school for this.   

 

Mathletics online homework Y1-4 

You have you child’s online login details in their 

reading record. Help them log in to practise maths. 

 

Mr Jones 

@HaywoodVillAc         01934 312720 

enquiries@haywoodvillageacademy.org.uk 

 Dates 

Our website calendar has now been fixed and we will 

populate dates in the forthcoming week.   

 Thursday 17th Oct - Year 2 School trip to Bristol. 

 Monday 21st October 3:30 – 7pm Parents Evening 

 Wednesday 23rd October 3:30 – 7pm Parents Evening 

& Last day of term. 

 Thursday 24th & Friday 25th October INSET days 

Half term 

 Monday 4th November: PTA Fireworks Event 

 Tuesday 12th November 7pm - Open evening for new 

reception parents for September 2020 

 Thursday 14th November: KS1 & 2 Internet Safety 

workshop. 

 Friday 15th November: Children in Need: All children 

wear spotty. 

 Monday 18th November 1:15pm Open afternoon for 

new reception parents for September 2020 

 Christmas Performances for Reception to Year 4. 

- Monday 16th December 2:00 pm 

- Tuesday 17th December 9:30 am 

- Wednesday 18th December 2:00 pm AND 5:00pm 

- Thursday 19th December 2:00 pm 

 Christmas Performance Pre-school (Apple & Acorn) 

- Monday 16th December 9:30 am 

- Wednesday 18th December 9:30 am 

 Friday 20th December: Last day of term. 
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